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Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
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Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
March 4, 2022 

 

EB-2021-0205 – Greenstone Pipeline Leave to Construct 

Pollution Probe Letter of Comment 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 
Pollution Probe is in receipt of Enbridge’s update letter dated today for the above-noted proceeding. 
The Enbridge update exemplifies one of Pollution Probe’s concern that there are critical outstanding 
gaps in the consultation process for this project and that the OEB’s Environmental Guidelines and 
related Ontario Pipeline Coordination Committee (OPCC) process is not functioning effectively or in 
alignment with prudent expectations. Pollution Probe has trouble understanding how significant 
projects can be assessed when the consultation process is not adequately conducted. 
 
It is unclear how the Enbridge update at this point of the proceeding will be considered by the panel and 
Pollution Probe simply wants to confirm that the update from one OPCC agency does not change that 
there is a lack of positive confirmation from almost all of the OPCC agencies and related permitting 
authorities. Pollution Probe is not proposing any change to its submission through this letter and is 
simply providing confirmation that our submissions dated January 11, 2022 remain valid in response to 
the Enbridge update letter filed today. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.   

 

  
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc. 
Consultant to Pollution Probe  
Phone: 647-330-1217  
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com 
 
cc:  Dave Janisse, Enbridge (via EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com) 

Tania Persad, Enbridge Legal (via email) 
All Parties (via email) 
Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)  
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